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9th November 2020 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

REMINDER - Individual School Photographs (Wednesday 11th November 2020) 
 

Just a reminder that the photographer will be visiting on Wednesday this week to take individual 
photographs.  ALL children must have a school jumper or cardigan in school – we will not be able to 
lend any uniform for photographs. 
 
Sibling Photographs: 
As previously stated, due to COVID restrictions siblings cannot be photographed together.  However, 
this year the photography company (Yellow) have introduced a ‘Family Discount’ which will provide a 
25% reduction.  For example, a family purchasing 2 different sibling photographs of Pack 7 (costing £12 
each) would normally pay £24, however with the family discount this would cost £18.00.  The discount 
will be applied at the checkout.   
 
Proofs will be sent home in approximately 2 weeks.  All orders must be placed online, full details will be 
included with the proof cards.  Orders will be delivered to school in time for Christmas. 
 
Years 3 and 4: 
If you do not want your child to be photographed in their PE kit, please ensure they are wearing a 
white polo t-shirt (and shorts/jogging bottoms and trainers).  If they prefer to wear a shirt or blouse, 
please send them in with their PE t-shirt so they can wear this for PE later on.   
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Noel Goodwin 
Headteacher 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 

 


